
From: Antony Bailiwick  
Sent: 07 September 2023 08:14 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/3684/T Northcote House 122 Heath Street London NW3 1DT 
 
Dear Camden Planning, 
 
There are no photographs or plans attached here.  
 
I’d like to raise an objection to this proposal since the trees in question are on 
NHS land behind Queen Mary’s House hospital and as such are owned by them 
not Northcote House as claimed on the application.  
 
Please check to see if this is the case since the Royal Free NHS Trust will need 
to be consulted.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Antony Bailiwick.  
9 Holford Road 
NW3 1AD.  
 
 


